Marysville School District No. 25
NOTICE OF MEETING TO ADOPT 2023-24 BUDGET AND CONDUCT PUBLIC HEARNING

NOTICE is hereby given, pursuant to RCW 28A.505.050 and RCW 28A.505.060, that the Board of
Directors of the Marysville School District No. 25, Snohomish County, Washington will hold a special
session on Monday, August 28, 2023 commencing at 5:00 pm in the Marysville Service Center, 4220 80"
St NE, Marysville, Washington or via remote telephone and video conference. The meeting is called for
the purpose of holding a hearing and adopting the budget of the District for the ensuing 2023-24 fiscal
year. Prior to adoption of the 2023-24 budget, the Board will hold a hearing on August 28, 2023 at 5:00
pm, in the Marysville Service Center, 4220 80" St NE, Marysville, Washington or via remote telephone
and video conference for the purpose of receiving comments from the public on the 2023-24 budget.
Any person may appear at the hearing and be heard for or against any part of the 2023-24 budget.
Those interested in participating in the budget hearing and/or offering public comment on the proposed
budget should contact Jane Gibson at 360-965-0001 or jane_gibson@msd25.org to receive instructions
and access codes for the budget hearing. A copy of the 2023-24 budget is on file at the Administration
Office, 4220 80 Street NE, Marysville, Washington, and is available for review upon request.

Zac Robbins
Secretary, Board of Directors



